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        � Please Volunteer and be part of our Group!   

LSA 
Officers 

The Locksmith Security Association of Michigan 

      In an effort to continually support the education and advancement of our mem-
bers, LSA is offering an ALOA PRP  (Proficiency Registration Program) Test Sit-
ting this coming Saturday. The purpose of this program is to test one's own level 
of expertise within the locksmith trade. Upon successfully passing (70%) the Man-
datory Test of approximately 240 multiple choice questions, and two electives of 
one's choice (from a list of 27) containing about 25 test questions each, the CRL 
(Certified Registered Locksmith) designation is awarded through ALOA and can 
be used after one's name. Additional ALOA designations can be tested for, such 
as: CPL, CML, CPS and others.  For more information, click:  

http://www.aloa.org/certification-and-testing/aloa-certification-testing.html 
 

JANUARY SITTING :  
Sponsor: Locksmith Security Association of Michigan—John Hubel 

Date: Saturday, January 10, 2015 
Location:  Woodside Church [Warren, Michigan] 

 

FEBRUARY SITTING : 
Sponsor: Penn-Ohio Locksmith Association—Bill Mandlebaum (�������������  

Date: Sunday, February 8, 2015 
Location: Ramada Hall of Fame Hotel [Canton, Ohio] 

 

MARCH SITTING : 
Sponsor: IDN Hardware Sales Trade Show & Convention—Bonnie Weston 

Date: Sunday, March 22, 2015 (tentative) 
Location: Sheraton Detroit Hotel [Novi, Michigan] 
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wheel puller— a tool used to remove the steering wheel from a column 

wide stile— pertaining to aluminum and hollow metal or wood doors 
with stiles 5 inches wide or larger  

window bug— an alarm system component designed to detect breaking 
glass 

wipe tool— 1.  a device used to decode lever lock combinations by an arc 
contact with the configured lever/belly characteristic shape,  2.  a tool for 
cleaning the hidden part of an automotive window to facilitate viewing of 
linkage 
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Locksmith Security 
Association meets at 
7:00 p.m., the second 

Thursday of the month 
(Sept. to June) in the 
Metro Detroit Area in 
southeast Michigan at:  

 

Troy Community Center 
3179 Livernois 

Troy, MI  48083 
(248) 524-3484 
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It's Cold Season Over 200 different viruses can cause the common cold. Upper respira-
tory infections can affect your nose, throat, sinuses, ears, voice box, and airways. Unfortu-
nately when symptoms are caused by a virus, antibiotics do not help. It sounds obvious but 
the best way to prevent getting an upper respiratory infection is frequent hand washing. It's 
not actually the cold temperature that causes upper respiratory infections to be more com-
mon during the winter. Cold and flu viruses are transmitted from person to person through 
close contact.  Symptoms are often more prevalent in the winter because we tend to congregate more indoors. Aside from your 
skin, the major protective surfaces on your body include your nasal passages, eyes, mouth, lungs, stomach and intestines. They 
all use a watery solution to form a protective layer to help block invading infections. Dry winter air causes these surfaces to lose 
their protection leaving you more vulnerable to infection.   -Christopher Shamass, DO 

Can You Identify These V.I.P.  LSA Members? 
(answers on last page of this issue) 

�
�
�
�
� � �
� � � ���� � ������������ ����



 

 

 

2014-2015—Dinner at 7:00 pm  
 

January LSA Meeting: 7:00 p.m., Thursday, 01/08/15 
January LSA PRP Sitting: 9:00 a.m., Saturday, 01/10 /15 
February LSA Meeting: 7:00 p.m., Thursday, 02/12/15  
February LSA Classes: Saturday, 02/14/15 (TBD) 
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“Qwik-Qwiz”  
 

In a Corbin Russwin master 
ring cylinder, the master pins 

(for master keys) _____. 
 

A) should be placed at the 
master ring shear line 

B) should be placed at the 
plug shear line 

C) should be placed at both 
shear lines 

D) are NEVER used 
 
 
 

[Answer on Last Page of this 
Newsletter] 
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ALOA  
www.aloa.org 
IDN-Hardware Sales, Inc. 
www.IDNhardware.com 
LynkWeb—Hosting & Domains 

www.LynkWeb.com 
LAB -Pins &Tools 
www.labpins.com 
LSA-Premiere Association 
www.LSAmichigan.org 

www.TheLockman.com  
ICLS—Key Retainers & Tools 

www.ICLSglobal.com 

 “Education, Knowledge & Cooperation—LSA” 
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LSA Mascots 

PUBLIC  RELATIONS —JOHN  HUBEL , CML, ICML, M.E D.  
Thank You, Thank You, Thank You  
The Holiday Dinner party last month was a huge success.  Everyone went home with a 
present.  Many participated in the Santa portion of the evening by bring a gift to share.  
Gifts ranged from a 3-1 pin kit and Teflon lube from LAB, a one year subscription from 
ClearStar Security Network, free 100% synthetic motor oil for the next oil change for 
two LSA members, several tool bags and carrying totes and automotive specialty lock 
manuals from Byron Lutes, locksets from Kustom Key, jackets from HL Flake, various 
heavy duty deadbolts, an AlarmLock PG21 door alarm, several digital multi-meters, a 
LAB BFK108 SFIC pin kit, several gift cards, Master combination lockset combinations, 
measuring tape, 2 multi packs of padlocks, several automotive opening tools, metal 
water bottles, polo shirts with logo, and a surprise (wrapped) gift.  Several items ap-
peared on the table without really knowing who placed it there.  We apologize in ad-
vance for not recognizing you for your generosity.  There was an item or two on the ta-
ble that we will be showing in more detail in upcoming months. 
 
A Special Thank You  
The LSA Holiday Dinner was provided by Gene Simon, Hardware Specialist, Arnie 
Goldman, IDN-Hardware Sales, and Byron Lutes our own LSA member and Education 
Director. 
 
An Additional Thank You  
Gene Simon, Hardware Specialist, Representing JET, LAB and Major Mfg 
Jerry Roraback, LAB Manufacturing, www.LabPins.com 
Arnie Goldman, IDN-Hardware Sales, www.IdnHardware.com 
Jay Long, ClearStar Security Network, www.ClearStar.com 
These men continue to go out of their way to make sure the LSA has what it needs to 
accomplish its goals.  We appreciate their ongoing generosity very much. 
 
Gene Simon, Hardware Specialist (On behalf of JET Hardware, LAB and Major Mfg.) 
went out of his way to send his best wishes along with a check to support the LSA Holi-
day Dinner.  It is because of these and other friends of the LSA, our association is one 
of the best across the nation. 
 
It’s Still Free  
Just a reminder: Each month there is a table set on the side for you to bring in your 
overstock, leftovers, or other items you would like to pass on to other locksmiths.  What 
you might pass off as disposable, other beginning locksmiths might look at as an oppor-
tunity.  Feel free to participate. 
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LSA—The Locksmith Security Association of Michigan 
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Are YOU a Member of LSA? 
You can download the form from: http://www.lsamichigan.org/Docs/Application%20Form%
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Why not be a Corporate/Business Sponsor for LSA!?! 
You can download form from: http://www.lsamichigan.org/Docs/Application%20Assoc%20Mem%20Form%2012%20022612.pdf 
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Our New Room  
Same place, same date, same time, then simply follow the signs.  We will be in our permanent room from this month, henceforth.  A class-
room set up will be ready for us at the most eastward room in the building.  If you wish to park near that room, it may save you a step or 
two.  This room will be set up for William Trout to do his magic with the technical demonstrations for which we have been handicapped 
since our move.  This will be a welcomed revival.  And thank you William, for your continual commitment to the LSA.  On the same note, if 
you have a product you do not understand or think it might be of interest to others, feel free to do a short demonstration of it.  If you feel 
uncomfortable speaking in front of the membership, then tell one of the Board members and we will demonstrate it for the entire member-
ship for you. 
 

Dinner  
Now that the LSA is back into the swing of the New Year, please be reminded that we encourage any member, distributor, representative, 
or any combination thereof, to consider sponsoring the monthly meeting dinner.  No one is required to continue the trend of the recent 
month’s fancy food.  Pizza / subs and soft drinks works just fine.  If it helps you put perspective to our dinners, it costs the donor(s) about 
$200 (for a complete basic dinner) – $350.00 (for a complete fancy dinner) to feed all the LSA friendly faces.  It is our goal to keep these 
expenses totally separate from the operating expenses of the LSA.  So far, we’ve done very well at doing that. 
 

Finances  
Speaking of finances, the LSA is proud to remind the readership that our monies are designed to advance locksmith EDUCATION. And 
just to flaunt it a bit, the LSA has been very good at providing education for its membership, both individually as well as collectively.  Listen 
carefully and you will hear the testimonies of those who have benefited from those experiences.  The LSA is not a monetarily rich organi-
zation.  We just have a lot of wealth.  We understand how important each dollar is and are committed to not wasting your money.  We are 
determined to making each dollar count.  The LSA books are always open.  But don’t be surprised should you learn that donors often  
simply give of their money, product and time, without remuneration.  That is just what the members of the LSA do. 
 

VET Center  
No we’re not talking dogs and cats.  We’re talking the men and women who have served in the military, preserving our freedom.  One of 
our guests this month will be from the VET Center.  The VET Center offers special assistance to veterans.  Veterans often return from 
service with a unique set of issues that need to be dealt with.  Often these are issues that those of us who have not served may not under-
stand.  Many of our own LSA members have served, and all of us know some relative, friend, or client, who has.  Our guests will give us 
the information needed to pass along to help those needing this specialized assistance. 
 

Truth Time  
Okay, tell the truth, how many of you have already written the wrong year on your invoice pads? 
 

FCL 
The Fellowship of Christian Locksmiths (FCL) has identified the date and time of Saturday, January 17th, from 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. to 
complete the service project for Zion Christian Church.  Those wishing to gain experience with commercial hardware or those wishing to 
give back some of their time and talent are welcomed to attend.  Food will be provided. Zion is located just north of our meeting location, 
3668 Livernois, Troy 48083.  If you have any questions feel free to call John Hubel at 586-254-7233. 

 
We’ve Come A Long Way, Baby  
What does a room above a liquor store, the Ferndale Community Center (Fernadel, Michigan), the restaurant inside a Holiday Inn, St John 
Catholic Church, the Union Local on JohnR Road, the Union Local on Stephenson Hwy, and Troy Community Center have in common?  
That’s right.  It illustrates the journey of the Locksmith Security Association (LSA) since it’s conception.  These have been the physical 
locations of the LSA meetings.  Speaking of conception, before birth, the LSA was known as Locksmith Schools of America, Ferndale 
Michigan.  This locksmith training center met on the second floor at the corner of 9 Mile Road and Woodward Avenue.  Many men and 
women got their start in the locksmith trade at the LSA.  Once the school closed these alumni did not want to lose their roots and were 
eager to continue their knowledge in locksmithing.  Enter: LSA.  This time it would be known as the Locksmith Security Association.  The 
LSA continued to grow, and to this day maintains its original purpose; that of education.  The involvement of each LSA member is the 
backbone of the success of the association.  So you, as a member of the LSA, can feel part of a successful, thriving, and educating asso-
ciation.  To fling around an old cliché, remember, ‘U’ is a part of Us. 
 

Show And Tell  
The daily life of a locksmith brings on numerous opportunities to experience various lock situations others 
might not know are out there, yet.  We encourage you to take pictures and share them with the rest of the 
LSA.  The few minutes you invest may save others hours of research.  If you do not want to personally do 
the showing, others will, for you. 
 
 

“ JOHN’ S RANDOM THOUGHTS” 
 — BY  JOHN  HUBEL , CML, ICML, M.E D.  
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 “Education, Knowledge & Cooperation—LSA” 

 

Bravo II Key Machines (other Bravo’s  
are available).  
 
All machines are in good shape. $ 
400.00 or best offer. 
 
Please contact: Tom Lewis at: Town 
Locksmith (734) 455-5440 
 

Hello, Everyone: I'm helping a friend sell some locksmith equipment. He is asking 
$1,800.00 for everything in these 6 pix.....OR...Trade for a nice pinball machine . 
 

Thank you,  Tom Lewis of Town Locksmith Inc. 
1270 S. Main Street, Plymouth, MI 48170   (734) 455-5440 ph  *  (734) 455-1121 fax 

tom@townlocksmith.com 
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          Our meeting was brought to order at 7:13 pm., by President Jeremy Ameen. 
     Guests at our meeting included Rodney, Kyle, (sorry no last names) Neil Cronk (from IDN/
Hardware Sales) and Jon Hohauser from Bockert and Associates. 
     Our annual Holiday dinner was a success as always.  The dinner was facilitated by Aaron 
Rogers and sponsored by Mr. Gene Simon (our local Major, Lab, and Jet Sales rep.), IDN/ Hard-
ware Sales and Supply and our own education chairman, Byron Lutes.  We thank all of these 
sponsors for their continued support and contributions to our Association.  Al Moebus, our om-
budsman, membership secretary and newsletter coordinator gave the blessing prior to the meal. 
     It was awards night and many plaques and certificates were given out to our members who 
have assisted with the organization.  The recipients were; immediate Past President Ray Sinai, im-
mediate Past Vice President Kevin Smith, immediate Past Treasurer Curtis Parks, immediate Past 
Refreshment coordinator Aaron Boag, Membership and Newsletter coordinator Al Moebus, 
Newsletter editor Bill Lynk, Education Chairman Byron Lutes, Audio Visual specialist William 
Trout, and last but not least the Leadership award went to John Hubel.  Consider volunteering for 
our organization, you WILL be recognized, not to mention the personal satisfaction of helping 
others. 
     This month's “break out” session the topic was “business goals for 2015”.  After the session 
the discussion was opened up to the general membership.  Ideas included more marketing, prod-
uct diversity, adding staff, education, etc. 
     LSA is sponsoring a PRP sitting on Saturday January 10, 2015.  Those interested must send in 
their application form and payment to ALOA 30 days prior to the test.  The test will be given at 
the Woodside Bible Church on Hoover Road in Warren. More details can be found elsewhere in 
this newsletter. 
     Byron Lutes, our education chairman, announced that in February, 2015 we will be having 
some classes on the Saturday after our monthly meeting. Our goal is to have two half-day classes 
on Saturday, February 14th.  More details to follow. 
     Meeting was adjourned at 8:54 pm. There were two tables full of door prizes. All members left 
the meeting at least one door prize.  Various door prizes were donated by numerous donors.  To 
mention a few;  IDN – Hardware Sales, H.L.Flake, Kustom Key, Lab Security Products, Inter-
mountain Lock Supply, Jon Hohauser, and Clearstar Security Network.  Thank you to all, for your 
support of LSA. 
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ALOA Security Leaders Forum 2015 (Visit: www.ALOA.org for Brochure): 
 

 
 
 

ALOA Reno Convention 2015 (Visit: www.ALOA.org for Fact Sheet): 
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To follow is another page from the now defunct Locksmithing Institute of New Jersey Home Study Lock-
smithing Course, started by the late Leonard Singer (Master Keying Expert). The program went out of busi-
ness in the early 1980s. This lesson excerpt is circa 1973 . Some illustrious graduates who are LSA members 
include: Ray Sinai, Theo Schultz, Dan Meggison, Nick Palise, Tom Lewis and William Lynk, as well as 
the notable Billy B. Edwards, Casey Camper and inventor John Ulaszek. 
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Safety Technology 
 International, Inc. 

Tim Zale, Inside Sales 
tzale@sti-usa.com 
www.sti-usa.com 

(248) 673-9898 

Securitech Group  
54-45 44th Street 

Maspeth, NY 11378 
 

(800) 622-5625 
 

www.securitech.com 

1100 Killian Road 
Akron, OH  44312 

  
1-(800) 321-9602 

 

Associate Members/Sponsors of LSA 

 

Zipf Lock Company 
830 Harmon Ave. 

Columbus, Ohio 43223 
   

Call: (800) 848-1577  
Fax: (800) 228-6320  

http://www.zipflockco.com 
 

National Wholesale Distributor of 
Commercial & Residential  

Door Hardware and  
Locksmith Supplies since 1908.   

� John Hubel, CML 
 

� (586) 254-7233 

 

 
 

       
 
 

  BREAK- IN  BLOCKER 
              By  Sovilok 

      Toll free: 888-SOVILOK  
         www.breakinblocker.com 
         Jon Hohauser-Mfg. Rep             

(248) 650-7824    

 

P.O. Box 610  Mackinaw City, MI  49701 
Kristy McFarland, Managing Director 

The Locksmith Security Association of Michigan 

 

S. J. Schilling  
& Associates, Inc. 

 

Representing: 
 

American Lock, Cal Royal, 
Emtek, Master Lock 

 

Steve Schilling 
 

Office: (740) 929-2933 
Cell: (614) 496-4387 

 

E-mail: sjschilling@roadrunner.com 

77 Rodeo Drive 
Brentwood, NY 11717 

 

Marshall Brooks,  
Technical Support Specialist 

(631) 492-1711 
mabrooks@uslock.com 
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LSA Dinner Sponsors 
     If you are interested in sponsoring Dinner for a future LSA meeting, contact President Jeremy Ameen, CML (810) 629-6883 or Re-
freshment Chairperson Richard Danforth, Sr.. All of our members are appreciative for your time, funds and effort. Thank you. 

��������� � Marx Locksmith Service, Inc.  				



 (Marc Dearing, CPL)
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��� � ICLS [Interchangeable Core Lock Systems] 				



(William M. Lynk, CML, CPS, ICML, M.Ed.) 


�
������ � Keejon Keys 				



(John Hubel, CML, ICML, M.Ed.) 

�������� � Gene Simon, IDN Hardware Sales & Byron Lutes 				



(Holiday Dinner) 
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Associate Members/Sponsors of LSA 

 

JLM Wholesale, Inc. 
3095 Mullins Ct. 

Oxford, MI  48371 
 

www.jlmwholesale.com 

 
(800) 522-2940 

FAX: (800) 782-1160 
Wholesale Hardware 

Bockert & Associates 
18 Fort Monroe Industrial Parkway 

Monroeville, OH  44847 
 

(800) 321-7550 
FAX: (419) 465-4216 

 

Manufacturer Reps for: 
DON JO, DETEX, 

ACSI, MARKS USA, RCI,  
CANSEC, ABH, ADA-EZ, 

ABH, Olympus  

����������������������������������������� ���
���������
��������	���������
��������	���������
��������	���������
��������	� ���

Phone: (708) 799-8783 
FAX: (708) 799-4322 

 

P.O. Box 51 
Flossmoor, IL  60422 

 

Representing: 
Jet Hardware Mfg. Corp. 
LAB Security Products 

Major Manufacturing, Inc. 

RITTNER/FRENCH 
ASSOCIATES 
150 S. Elizabeth 

Rochester, MI  48307 

 
(800) 732-4773 

 
1-800-RFA-4-SPEC 

FAX: (248)  651-2650 

 

IDN-Hardware Sales, Inc. 
35950 Industrial Road 

P.O. Box 510624 
Livonia, MI  48150  

 

Livonia : (800) 521-0955 
FAX: (800) 272-4409 

 

http://www.idnhardware.com 
 

Warren : (800) 468-7490 
FAX: (586) 755-5145 

 

Your Key to Security Hardware  

THE CHOICE OF 
*Professional Locksmiths 
*Finest Lock Companies 

 

www.labpins.com 
 

700 Emmett St. 
Bristol, CT  06010 

 

(800) 243-8242 

 
 

1010 Aviation Drive 
Lake Havasu, AZ 86404 

 

800-537-5397  

����
 
 
 
 

 
9950 Freeland Avenue 

Detroit, MI  48227 
Phone: (313) 931-7720 

FAX: (313) 931-7758 
Michael Wiener 

————————————— 
Fine Quality Key Machines,  

Key Blanks, Locks, Hardware  

LynkWeb.com 
-An Affordable  Lynk to the World 

———————————- 
 

�  Websites Under $12.00 
�  Customer Support 24/7 
�  500 E-mail Accounts 

�  Free Software 
�  William Lynk, CML, CPS-Owner 

 

www.LynkWeb.com 
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Download Membership Application  
http://www.lsamichigan.org/LSA%20Membership%20Application.pdf 

[ Click above or on our web site!]  

William M. Lynk, CML, CPS 
www.ICLSglobal.com 

icls@ICLSglobal.com 
(313) 884-9800 

 
 
 

Framon Manufacturing  
Company., Inc. 

909 Washington Ave 
Alpena, MI 49707 

Phone: 989-354-5623 
Fax: 989-354-4238 

Web: www.framon.com 

Publication Deadline: Submit items Two (2) Weeks (14 calen-
dar days) by 5:00 p.m. AFTER the last LSA meeting. 

TO: icls@ICLSglobal.com 

Qwik-Qwiz Answer:  Answer:  A 

 MPT Twelve Lock Lubricant is the longest 
lasting lubricant and penetrant available. 

MPT Industries 
6-B Hamilton Business Park 

85 Franklin Road 
Dover, NJ  07801 

Phone: 973-989-9220 
Toll Free: 800-351-0605 

#1 = Steve Smiddy      #2 = Noel Jones 

WHO ARE THEY?   

 

Credit Card Processing 
(888) 228-1011, ext. 115 
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